
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
11th January 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 8 Virtual Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 19th January 2022, 4 p.m. – 7 p.m. 
 
We have decided to hold the upcoming Year 8 evening virtually due to the current Covid situation.  
 
Therefore, I would like to invite you to attend our virtual Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 19th January 
2022, 4 p.m. – 7p.m.   
 
As you may be aware, the school uses an online appointment booking system with video call function called 
‘SchoolCloud’. This is an important evening and provides you with an opportunity to discuss your child’s 
progress since starting back in Year 8 in September, we encourage students to be involved with their 
parents/carers during the evening.  
 
This week you will have received your child's subject review grades and this term sees the launch of the Key 
Stage 4 Curriculum Pathways process for Year 8 students. This virtual evening will be the chance to discuss 
your child's progress and this is the opportunity to speak to subject teachers to gain information about 
future Key Stage 4 courses. We hope that the evening will provide you with the details to help you and your 
child make informed decisions for Year 9.   
 
SchoolCloud is currently the most popular parents’ evening software in the UK and allows you to choose 
your own appointment times with teachers or it can arrange these times for you, subject to availability. 
In order to minimise technical issues, we ask that the meetings take place where there is a secure and 
reliable Wi-Fi connection in a private area. Should either the teacher or parent/carer lose connection 
please log back into the meeting. Please note in order to provide all parents with an opportunity to speak 
to teachers, the meetings will be for a maximum of 5 minutes with each class teacher and there are 30 
second breaks between appointments. There are occasionally issues with technology. If this happens, 
please contact the school via our send us a message form and we will ask the member of staff to get in 
touch with you at a convenient time to discuss your child’s progress.  
 
Appointments can be made from Wednesday 12th January 2022, 9 a.m. and will close on Wednesday 19th 
January at 3:00 p.m.   
 
Please visit https://hungerhill.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments.  
 
A short guide on how to make appointments can be found at the bottom of this letter and a further copy 
can be found on the school website.  
 

https://hungerhill.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 
 

 

You will be prompted to complete parent details. Your login requires you to use the following information 
regarding your child (this information must be official names and not shortened names).  
 
Student’s First Name  
Student’s Surname   
Date of Birth 
 
You will receive an email confirming your appointments.  
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact school using the same email address as above and 
we will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 
 
Please note, some part-time staff will be conducting appointments from home and will not be using the 
school network to participate. Therefore, we are unable to guarantee the sound and vision quality of these 
interviews. If a further appointment is required, this can be facilitated at a later date. Other staff may also 
not be available due to illness and again, an appointment will be arranged at a later date.  
 
Thank you for your anticipated support.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Pond 

Headteacher 

 

 

Miss H Tredgett  
Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

School Cloud Appointments Guide: 
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-
appointments-over- video-call 
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